## Library holding writing contest to mark coming Pan Am Games

Join Caledon Public Library in igniting the passion of the Toronto 2015 Pan Am/Para Pan Am Games through creative writing. The library welcomes local writers of all ages to be a part of a legacy component of the Games coming to Caledon in July. Writers of all ages are invited to write a Pan Am themed short story and submit their entry to the library until April 30. Contest guidelines and entry forms are available at all seven library branches and on the Library's website.

The contest is free to enter with winners receiving cash prizes along with admission tickets to attend a Pan Am/Para Pan Am event. Winning entries will be published in a commemorative hardcopy book. Prizes will be awarded on the main stage at Caledon Day June 13 in Caledon East.

Come join the excitement and celebrate the third largest international multi-sport Games; cheer in the torch; and welcome the athletes and visitors from North and South American to town.